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July 11, 2024 
  
Committee of Adjustments 
City of Brampton 
Re:   Application A-2024-01-09, 227 and 229 Main Street South (COA Meeting July 16, 2024) 
  
I would like to express my concern regarding the new development proposal 

1. The green space is important and does not want the developer to reduce that. 

2. The 45 degree angular plane, to a maximum height of 76 meters is important not 

to exceed 

3. Reduction of parking spaces will result in an increase of traffic on our street. 

I give my authorization to post this email on the agenda of the Committee of Adjustments 
Meeting, with my full name and mailing address, but without my phone number or email 
address. 
  
Ashvin 
5 Donaldson Dr 
Brampton, ON 
L6Y 3G7 
 


